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Dear Claxton Families, 


	Hello!  I would like to welcome you and your child to my first grade class.  My name is LaToya Brooks and I will be your child’s teacher this year!  I am eager and excited to get the year started.  I hope you’ve had a relaxing and exciting summer and are ready to get the year started as well.  
	To tell you a little about me, I am from Oxford, N.C but now live in Greensboro.  I graduated from UNCG with a degree in Elementary Education and a concentration in sociology.  This will be my twelfth year as a teacher.  I have taught first grade for ten years and fifth grade for one year.  This will be my sixth year at Claxton!  I am truly looking forward to working with you and your child to make this a year of excellence! Children learn best when parents and teachers work together as a team.  Communication is key for a successful year.  I welcome you to my classroom at any time, so please let me know if there is anything you need from me.  Thank you in advance for your support with your child’s education.  It will be a great year!  
	 



Sincerely, 
Ms. Brooks

Phone#:  336.545.2010
Email:  brooksl@gcsnc.com
